
February Newsletter 

What a way to enter February!  A blizzard to shut down schools and the centre.  Thank you for 

understanding that once schools shut down, it affects many of our staff with school aged children 

forcing us to close as well.  

Covid 19 Update: 
On Thursday January 27, the Government of Saskatchewan removed some of the restrictions for the 

province of Saskatchewan. Please see the attached sheet of our new protocols.  We will not be notifying 

parents via email about cases, unless there is an out break.  You can see all illnesses in the Centre by 

checking the Parent Board as parents are to report communicable diseases/ infections to us and we are 

to relay it to the remainder of the centre.   

Staffing Update: 
 We would like to welcome back Leah, our cook back from maternity leave.  As well as Sabre and Jordyn 

who will be joining our team at WCC.  Please check the updated staff wall, we also plan to send out 

meet the staff information shortly.  

Kindergarten Registration: 
-Registration is open for both school divisions for children who were born in 2017.  Please check on their 

websites to find out how to register. 

- Please note that we will not be offering walking to the bus, or transportation to and from the school.  

All 3 schools have before and afterschool programs your child can attend before and afterschool. 

- We will be offering some part time spots, if you are interested in a part time spot, please let Tammy 

know so we can add you to the list.   

Parent Fee Reduction 
- We are working though all the payments from July to October.   

- Fees are as follows as of Feb. 1, 2022 

➢ Infants: $595 
➢ Toddlers: $505 
➢ Preschooler (under 6): $459 
➢ Preschooler (6 and up): $765 

AGM 
- WCC Annual General Meeting is scheduled for Tuesday March 29, 2022 @7:00pm.  We are looking for 

four members to join the board.  If you are interested in some more information, please let myself 

know. 

Important Dates: 
Monday February 14- Valentines Day!  We are allowing children to exchange valentines this year.  We 

will have some fun activities planned as well.  If you want to dress in red, purple, pink you are more than 

welcome too! 

Monday February 21/22- Family Day Centre is closed 



 

  


